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5th September 2017 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a wonderful summer holiday. It was lovely to see lots of smiling 

and happy children in school this morning. 

 

I am writing with some exciting news, Mrs Crinks is expecting a baby and is due in February 2018. I 

am sure you will join us in congratulating her and her husband on this special news. Details of the 

arrangements for Class 1 during her maternity leave will follow nearer the time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

K.Middlemore 

Headteacher 
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